
 
 
 
                                                                                                        6JSC/CCC/7/DNB response 
                                                                                                                      1st October 2012 
                                                                                                                               Page 1 of 1 
      
 
 
 
To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Proposed revision to instructions 6.14.2.7.2, “Two or More Parts,” 6.14.2.8, 

“Compilations of Musical Works”, and 6.28.2.4, “Two or More Parts” 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the CCC representative for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with this proposal. 
 


